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There is a lot happening on site as steel continues 
to go up and concrete decks are being poured.   
As always, feel free to contact Stephen Graziano 
with any questions or concerns. 
 
 

Garage closed until March 2017  
While every effort has been made to reopen the garage in 
January 2017 as originally planned, various life-safety systems 
and code requirements have forced the reopening to move to 
March 2017.  Lot 204 will remain open for public parking.   
 
Webpage & Webcam 
A webpage with a webcam has been set up for the project.   
Here is the link:  http://www.colorado.edu/fm/case 
 
Steel Work & Concrete Pours – Into February 2017 
The delivery of structural steel and steel erection is still 
underway.  Concrete deck pours will continue into February. 
 
Upcoming Street Outages 
There will be a street outage in the beginning of January at the intersection of Euclid Ave. and 18th Street for 
utility work, and another street outage on 18th Street to repair some damaged storm and sewer lines. 
 
Intersection of Euclid Ave. & 18th Street 
A temporary ADA curb ramp has been added on the east side of 18th Street to reduce the length of the current 
accessible route.  Please remember that 18th Street is still a restricted pedestrian and transit zone, and all thru 
traffic should use alternate routes to avoid extra congestion and delays.   

 
Please continue to help us encourage pedestrians, bikers, 

and commuters to find alternate routes around the site to 
minimize congestion and maintain the safest environment possible 
throughout the project. 

Contact Info 
Project Manager 
Stephen Graziano 
stephen.graziano@colorado.edu 
Desk – 303-492-1102 
Cell – 303-507-8383 
 
Project Coordinator 
Dena Heisner 
dena.heisner@colorado.edu 
Desk – 303-735-0282 
Cell – 847-687-4029 
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